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Please make sure we have your up-

to-date contact number and email 

address so that we can contact you 

and keep you updated with our 

message system. 

I hope everyone is doing okay and keeping well. Purple Mash seems 

to be a big hit with most of you which is great. The children in school 

childcare are enjoying it too. If you can’t get on, don’t worry you can 

use anything for learning - the BBC bite size programmes are great 

to watch and there are so many other activities you can do without 

needing the internet!. 

By Monday we may have some news on plans for children to come 

back to school. We have been putting thought to this already but until we know what the Government 

expect us to do we can’t sort it out. Please keep practicing social distancing with your children so that 

they know what they have to do!                  Missing you all!! Stay safe - Mrs Barnes x 

Home Learning Champions of the Week - We love getting your emails -  

please get in touch at least once a week!  

 

 

 

 

 

Archie C - for sending 

Mrs Harper a 

certificate for being 

the best at finding lost 

property and his 

amazing work on TT 

Rockstars and Purple 

Mash 

 !   

 
Jess W - 
motivation 

Eva - 

Enthusiasm! 

Jenson and Lincoln - 

For sending cakes to 
local nurses - so kind 
xxxx 

Evie V- super organisation and super 
work! SUPERSTAR!!! 

Nojas 

Amazing maths and RWI 
Jayden F - lovely 

emails thanks 

Erin - super work! 

Zach H - fab VE 

Day poster! 



 

Our VE day street party - social distancing in place (sibling are allowed together!) 



Phone: 01827 214666 

 

Email: s.office@perryhallmat.co.uk 

Bird's Bush Primary School 

 

Together We Succeed 

Our Home learning! 

While you are all busy completing home learning and doing lots of lovely activities at home, all of the staff 

are still working hard. Every member of staff has been doing some new learning of their own while you 

are not with us. We have all had to learn how to use Purple Mash and we have had online Zoom training 

meetings with the other schools in the Trust. Teachers have been planning all of your lovely learning and 

finding ways of making things more exciting for you while you are in lockdown.  

This week’s photos from home are from staff, showing you what they have been up to! 

 

Looking 

comfy Mrs 

R….. 

Leadership Meeting time! 
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Bird's Bush Primary School 

 

Together We Succeed 

Our Home learning! 

 

Staff meeting time! 

How many 

computers Mr 

B?!!!! 

Look like your 

group are 

enjoying the 

story Mrs 

Coleman 

 


